
To Whom It May Concern:

I’m writing with regards to the inquiry into the Health Insurance Amendment (Medicare 
Funding for Certain Types of Abortion) Bill 2013.

I am strongly opposed to anyone receiving a Medicare rebate/funding for woman who 
choose to have an abortion purely based on the sex of the baby. I believe this is an 
unacceptable use of Government funds which could be better spent on more serious health 
concerns within our nation. 

Kind Regards
Emma Thompson


